Silverhill Town Council calls an end to
state of emergency
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By John Underwood
SILVERHILL, Ala. — The Silverhill Town Council declared an end to the towns state of emergency at its regular meeting Monday.

On March 9, the council called a special meeting declaring a state of emergency in the town after a tornado caused extensive
damage to several area structures, including residences, businesses and the town’s historic Little Bohemian Hall.

The state of emergency was extended through March 31 as cleanup efforts continued. The town council voted unanimously Monday
to end the state of emergency with all council members present.



